[image: image1.wmf]

MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

December 10, 1999

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

STATE
Senator Kevin Murray (D-Los Angles) has amended SB 1102 to provide that any transit zone created in Los Angeles County would be required to abide by the same 

SB 89 (Hayden-1998) restrictions as the MTA.  Specifically, the bill would impose the $10 campaign contribution limit and the three-year revolving door policy on all members and alternate members of a governing board of a transit zone, any employee of a zone and any private entity seeking a contract with a transportation zone approved by the MTA.  It is staff’s understanding that this amended bill will be considered by the Senate Committee on Transportation on Tuesday, January 4.  The amended version of SB 1102 is attached.
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